
                                                  
 

 

 
May 21, 2021 
 
Mark D. Marini, Secretary 
Department of Public Utilities 
One South Station, 5th Floor 
Boston, MA 02110 
 
peter.ray@mass.gov 
katie.zilgme@mass.gov  
 
 
D.P.U. 20-75 Second Set of Non-EDC Information Request Responses 
 
 
Dear Secretary Marini, 
 
Solar Energy Business Association of New England (“SEBANE”) appreciates the Department 
scheduling a June 3 technical conference, and considering a provisional system planning 
program.  SEBANE submits the attached responses to the Department’s Second Set of 
Information Requests issued by Hearing Officer Memorandum on May 7, 2021. 
 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
 

 
Mark Sylvia, President 
Solar Energy Business Association of New England 
 


